
 

 

 

Porsche test on Nürburgring Nordschleife 

 

October 13th, Thomas Krebs drove his first laps on the legendary racetrack, Nürburgring 

Nordschleife, located about 70 km south of Cologne, Germany. The track is the longest and most 

challenging in the world, counting 20,832 km and 154 corners.  

 

The test was performed together with team Prosport Performace and experienced Nordschleife 

coach, Moritz Kranz, as preparation for Thomas to drive the 10th round of VLN 

(Veranstaltergemeinschaft Langstreckenpokal Nürburgring). Thomas made the test in a Porsche 

Cayman S with 340 bhp. 

With a new racecar on the longest and most difficult track in the world, there was a serious 

amount of work cut out for the day. Learning every corner on the Nordschleife took some time, 

but Thomas benefited from his coach, taking everything step-by-step. Thomas improved in every 

single lap during the day, and gained a lot of new experience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas: “The Nürburgring Nordschleife is completely different from any other track I have raced 

on. Here is no margin for error, as there are no run off areas and only a few meters from the 

racetrack to the barriers. I have a lot of respect for this track, a small mistake can have serious 

consequences. The track is full of high-speed corners, elevation changes and very bumpy surfaces. 

The driving experience is something special, to be fast you need have perfect driving skills and a lot 

of courage. The experience I got today is extremely valuable to prepare for my first VLN race. Here I 

will drive on the Nürburgring Grand Prix course combined with the Nordschleife, making one single 

lap over 25 km long.” 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The test went over all expectations, and the team was very pleased with Thomas performance and 

fast learning ability.  

In approximately two weeks time, 25th of October, Thomas will participate in the 10th round of 

VLN, driving against hundreds of other racecars in various categories. Krebs Racing would like to 

thank our sponsors for making the participation possible. 

 

Keep updated on www.krebsracing.dk and facebook.com/ThomasKrebsOfficial 

http://www.krebsracing.dk/
http://www.facebook.com/ThomasKrebsOfficial

